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18th October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Students in Year 10 
 
New Date - Year 10 Way Forward Information Evening 
 
We are sorry that we had to postpone the ‘Year 10 Way Forward Information 
Evening' earlier this month. I am pleased to advise that the new date for the meeting 
is Monday 7th November 2022, 6.30-7.30pm in the School Hall. 
 
During the session Mrs Collett, Assistant Headteacher, and I will cover the following 
important points: 
 

• Key dates for the next two years 
• Revision advice  
• How you can support your child with revision and exam preparation 
• Key ways in which the school supports all pupils 

 
The majority of parents/guardians bring their Year 10 child with them, although this is 
not essential if they have prior commitments.  
 
Although the external examinations in the summer of 2024 are still a way off, other 
parents/guardians have previously fed back that they found this advance information 
very useful. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Miss Page                     
Deputy Headteacher     
 
 
 

This letter was sent by email via Edulink 
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